
Sunday

September 22, 2019


Celebrating God’s Love

Please join us on Sunday, September 22 for a celebration of God’s love and God’s 
blessings on Good Shepherd Lutheran Church. The event will begin with a special 
worship service at 10:00 am, followed by a brief program and a delicious luncheon.

Do you know why the fall of 2019 is a special time of celebration for us? This fall 
marks the 25th anniversary of GSLC’s first worship service in November 1994, as 
well as the 10th anniversary of the dedication of our church building in September 
2009. It’s a wonderful time to give thanks for God’s faithful love and to pray for 
God’s continued blessings on the ministries and members of Good Shepherd Lutheran 
Church.

Our celebration would be enriched by your presence. If you are able to attend (or 
not), please RSVP to the church office at gslc.office@icloud.com or 616-772-4075 by 
September 6.


After the celebration

We would like to share our 25/10 Celebrating God’s Love event with the wider 
ELCA church, the Synod and the Holland community via the Sentinel.  The publicity 
team is looking for 3 or 4 people who like to write.  Are you willing to compose a 
news article about the worship, the program, the meal, the history, the fellowship; 
all or any part? You will not need to write together but individually; however, the 
articles may be combined, edited, or used as is to share our celebration with others.  
We would also like to have some photos of the day. If these opportunities are of 
interest to you please contact Vicki Russell (vicki0528@gmail.com, 796-8606).


Help us prepare 

We have a workday scheduled for Saturday September 14, 8:30 - 1:00.  We will be 
working inside and outside.  Come whenever you can.
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